Attention Business Owners

e Did you know that Staffing cuts at the Pensacola Fire Department could
cause your Insurance rates go up by 10%?

o The city of Pensacola has cut 22 Firefighter positions since 2008.
o You could have as little as 3 Firefighters show up to your fire.
The City would rather risk your lives and ours to save a Dollar.
Please call your council representative before this Thursday’s council
meeting and ask him or her to support Councilwomen DeWeese in her

efforts to rebuild your Fire Department.

P.C. Wu, Ph. D.
850-384-7914 Home
pcwu@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Sam Hall
850-444-4784 Home
shall@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Megan Pratt
850-434-6138 Home
mpratt@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Ronald Townsend
850-433-0174 Home
850-434-7893 Office
rtownsend@ci.pensacola.fl.us

John Jerralds
850-433-1749 Home
jjerralds@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Larry Johnson
850-449-1098
ljohnson@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Sherri Myers
850-484-0902 Home
smyers@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Maren DeWeese
850-436-5796 Home
mdeweese@ci.pensacola.fl.us

Brian Spencer
850-469-1771 Home
bspencer@ci.pensacola.fl.us



